
ASSASSINATION RECORDS REVIEW BOARD 
600 E. STREET, NW  SUITE 208 

WASHINGTON, DC  20530 
 
 
 
 
October 27, 1994 
 
 
Eve McArthur 
Assassination Symposium on John F. Kennedy 
Box 4999 
Austin, TX  78765 
 
Dear Ms. McArthur: 
 
The Assassination Records Review Board is preparing to begin its responsibilities to (1) identify 
all records relating to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy, and (2) review postponed 
records and information for public release. 
 
The Review Board invited the research community to assist the Board by identifying relevant 
assassination records that should be the focus of the Board's review.  It would be particularly 
helpful to the Review Board if individuals would share their views on the existence and location 
of assassination records at our public hearing on November 18, 1994.  The hearing will be held 
at the Earle Cabell Federal Building, 1100 Commerce Street, Room 7A23, Dallas, Texas 
beginning at 10:00 a.m.  Those wishing to participate should submit statements no later than 
Wednesday, November 9, 1994 to the address above.  Statements should identify the records and 
explain their relevance to the Kennedy assassination. 
 
Individuals are of course welcome to contact the Review Board directly at 202-724-0088.  The 
Review Board is firmly committed to moving quickly to accomplish the law's important goal of 
public disclosure of the records associated with the assassination of President Kennedy.  The 
Review Board needs and welcomes the assistance of the research community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John R. Tunheim 
Chair 
 
 
 
 
 



 


